Notice of 2020 budget hearing.
A public hearing concerning the Proposed 2020 Budget of Rotterdam Fire District Number Six, Town of Rotterdam, County of Schenectady, and State of New York will be held at the District Six Firehouse, 6 Old Mariaville Road, Schenectady, New York, on October 15, 2019 at 7:00 p.m.   Paper copies of the Proposed 2020 Budget are available at the District Six office on Tuesdays and Thursdays between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 1 pm  and on Wednesdays between 9:00 a. m. and 4:00 p.m. Residents of the District are invited and urged to attend.
Cathy MacMillan
Secretary
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